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The City of Walnut Creek would like to remind staff,
parent drivers, student drivers, and visitors returning
to school campuses to be respectful of all traffic
laws while driving. Oftentimes, we see higher speeds
around schools as drivers rush to get to school
before the starting bell. 

As soon as you or someone you love gets out of the
car, they become a pedestrian too. Watch out for
kids and adults that are walking, biking, scooting, and
skating to school. 

The most common traffic violations around schools
are speeding, running stop signs, and crossing the
double yellow line. Speed limits, stop signs, and
striping are there to make our roads safer.  

Back to School in
Walnut Creek
Traffic Safety Reminders 

Follow the Rules of
the Road

Plan Ahead 

The City has many bicycle
facilities and walking
options. Take a moment to
review your route to school.
Can you walk or roll?
Walking and biking is not
only good for you but it is
also good for the
environment.

Reach out!

(925) 256-3529
dutytraffic@walnut-creek.org

It shouldn't
take a ticket to
be a safe
driver. 

# S l o w D o w n W a l n u t C r e e k

Where can traffic safety
be improved?

Carpool
If walking or biking is not an
option, explore joining a
carpool.

Walk & Roll

To  learn more about other
programs available, check
out Street Smarts Diablo. 

Explore your options to get to
school.

Slow down
Be cautious
Be alert
Stay off your phone 

walnut-creek.org/trafficsafety

https://511contracosta.org/
http://walnut-creek.org/trafficsafety



